

March 24, 2020

Dear Chapter Presidents and Alumnae Association Presidents,

In the last few weeks, you have undoubtedly received communication from many sources regarding COVID-19: your school, campus community, state and local communities, housing corporation and the National Fraternity. As National President Micaela Isler stated in her email dated March 18th, we are thankful to all members for all they are doing to assist during this unprecedented time. We know it is a difficult time with many unknowns.

Alpha Xi Delta Fraternity cares about the safety of its members and the general community. In a continual effort to slow the spread of COVID-19, this letter serves as notification to Cease and Desist all in-person activities for chapters and alumnae associations. This does not apply to virtual meetings or activities.

This cease and desist is not a punishment, but rather a means to continue to prioritize the health and safety of our membership.

The National Fraternity is monitoring this situation and will notify you when this Cease and Desist is lifted. Until then, you can find out more information at www.coronavirus.gov and https://www.alphaxidelta.org/coronavirus-covid-19.

If you have questions or concerns, chapters can contact Courtney Gable, Director of Member Services at cgable@alphaxidelta.org. Alumnae Associations can contact Courtney Fluty, Director of Lifetime Engagement at cfluty@alphaxidelta.org.

Fraternally,

Elysia R. Gallivan

National Executive Director

Elypia (Sallina)

